INVASIVE SPECIES REMOVAL
Do you have problems with invasive species of plants encroaching on  your property?  In addition to being harmful to the environment, some invasive, like wild parsnip, can be dangerous to humans.  Others will cause property damage.
If you want to remove invasive species on your property, you may be able to hire the North Country Cooperative Invasive Species Management Area (NCCISMA).  They have a strike team which will treat high priority invasive species on private property. Thanks to NCCISMA’s cost-share program, funded by the Michigan Invasive species Grant Program, property owners are only responsible for paying half of the treatment costs.  Members of Lake County River Property Owners Association can get a better deal in 2021:  LCRPOA will pay half of your half, so would only be responsible for 25% of the total cost.
Contact NCCISMA:  Zach Peklo 248.210.6047 or zach.peklo@macd.org
